
 FOPS Christmas Events 

 

£5 per child 

 

Includes: 

Yr R, 1,2&3 

Visit to Santa’s grotto and gift 

Online panto 

Your child’s craft decoration 

 

Yr 4,5&6 

Christmas trail with hot chocolate 

Online panto 

Your child’s craft decoration 

 

All funds raised go to FOPS for school 

funds which all go back into the children! 

 

Also… don’t miss 

 

Hamper Raffle Tickets (9th December) 

 

Chocolate Tombola (16th December)  

Well Done Willow and Maya  

We’d like to share a huge thank you and a big well done to Willow (Y5) and Maya (Y3) for 

being extremely kind and very entrepreneurial! The girls know that FOPS fund raising does 

so much for our school and helps the children get the little extras which are hard to come 

by. So, being the very considerate girls that they are, they decided to do some FOPS fund 

raising of their own! Willow and Maya made some craft bracelets and sold them all on 

their own. What’s more, they managed to raise an amazing £ 13.60 for FOPS! Thank you so 

much girls, that’s a brilliant amount and a very thoughtful thing to do. 

Litter Pick Day - Next Tuesday! 

On Tuesday 6th December next week , we will be holding our first morning litter pick of 

the school year. On this morning we’re asking all children and families to collect any 

litter that they see on their way to school. We like to do our bit to keep Perranporth tidy 

and also teach the children about how important it is to look after our environment. 

There will be a ‘recyclable’ and ‘non-recyclable’ set of bins as well a prize for the class 

that makes the most litter contributions. So don’t forget, put a pair of gloves on, grab an 

old carrier bag and collect whatever you can find on your way to school next Tuesday. 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

  



FOPS Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to parents and families from Year 4 for this week’s cakes!  

Next week it will be Year 5’s turn to bake! Thank you for your support. 

What’s coming Up Next Week? 

 Tuesday 6th December - Litter Pick Morning & Y5 Y6 X-Country 

 Wednesday 7th December - Christmas Lunch Day & Y4 Christmas Treasure Trail 

 Thursday 8th December - Year 3 & 4 Christmas Performance 2pm and 5pm 

 Thursday 8th December - Year 6 Christmas Treasure Trail 

 Friday 9th December - Christmas Jumper Day (for chocolate donation) and Rec, Y1, Y2 , Y3 Christmas 

Grotto afternoon  

Christmas Writing Competition 

Our Christmas Writing Competition is 

back! We have got lots of very tal-

ented writers and storytellers at Per-

ranporth School. So, this is the perfect 

opportunity to show off your skills, get 

your creative thinking caps on and 

write or film a fantastic Christmas 

story. Please read the poster of the 

right for all of the competition details 

and then get your entries in by Wed 

14th Dec. Good luck! 

Christmas Jumper Day - Friday 9th December 

On Friday 9th Dec next week, it is the season to be jolly, so children 

can come to school wearing their Christmas jumpers! All we ask is 

that they also bring a chocolate donation for our FOPS Chocolate 

Tombola. Thank you for your support! 



Cornwall Christmas Box 

This year we are helping to support Cornwall Christmas Box by offering the school as a lo-

cation for collections of boxes. Mrs Wordley has kindly agreed to collect any 

donation boxes and transport them to the centre for us.  

 

What is a Christmas Box? 

This is a great way to help less fortunate families by ensuring they have what 

they need to make a special Christmas. Each box contains enough food for 

Christmas dinner with all the extra little goodies, treats like mince pies and biscuits, and of 

course Christmas pudding – which all go to make up a feast for a family in need. Due to 

storage and distribution limitations we can’t accept fresh food but there are plenty of 

good things to eat that can still be included. A typical box costs around £30-£40 but you 

can share the cost by getting together with friends, neighbours 

and colleagues to fill a box together. The boxes will be distribut-

ed by Cornwall Council’s ‘Together for Families’ team and 

some Family Hubs to families in need.  

 

If you’d like to support this very worthy cause, all you need to do 

is: 

• Print out the checklist: Cornwall Christmas Box – Christmas 

dinner in a box!  

• Get shopping! Make sure that everything you buy for the 

box will still be in date at Christmas. 

• Cover a close-able cardboard box in Christmas paper – we 

need it to have proper close-able portions that fold over so 

we can transport the boxes more easily! 

• Tick off each item on the checklist as you put it into the box. 

You can add other items too, but we need to be clear – no 

alcohol, and we’d prefer nothing breakable either. 

• Drop it off at school by the 9th December 2022 
 

All donations can be passed into the School Office ready for collection 

https://cornwallchristmasbox.co.uk/
https://cornwallchristmasbox.co.uk/

